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PUBLIC HEARING

The Salt Creek Rural Park District Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2025–2026 Budget & Appropriation Ordinance #25-01 beginning at 7:00 pm on 
April 8, 2025 in the Board Room of Rose Park located at 530 S. Williams Avenue, Palatine, Illinois.


                                                                                      Patrick McGovern
                                                                                      Secretary
                                                                                      Salt Creek Rural Park District
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